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14th November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Annual Christmas Panto! 
 
This year we will be attending the Christmas Pantomime in Consett on Friday 8th December 2017. 
The Panto this year is Cinderella and should be a fantastic experience for all of our children. We 
will be leaving school just after lunch and it is anticipated that the pantomime will finish at 4pm. We 
should therefore be back at 5.00pm. Your child should be collected from the bottom of the bank 
(Ronnie Bell’s). Should there be any unexpected delays, you will be contacted by text. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £10 per child (which is the same as last year) and will include their 
ticket, transport and a bag of sweets. The bags of sweets are being made up by Steph at Truly 
Scrumptious, Stanhope and we thank her for all of her help and support. As always, the PTA are 
also contributing £5 per child towards the cost of the trip in order to ensure that the event is 
accessible for all children. 
 
Please sign the consent slip below and return it along with £10, as soon as possible. If you have 
any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
    
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child:…………………………….(child’s name) to attend the annual 
Christmas Panto on Friday 8th December 2017.  
I enclose £10 towards the cost of the trip. 
 
Signed: …………………………(parent/carer) 
                                                                              

 
 

 

 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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